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A STATE ACCREDITED LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCY    Christopher L. Daniel, CHIEF 

Community Notification 
Case #:   USF20OFF000147 
  
Alert:   2020-006 

Date of Alert:  February 25, 2020 

Offense:   Burglary/Battery  

Synopsis: On February 24, 2020 at approximately 8:20 PM., the University of South Florida Police 

Department received notification of a Burglary that occurred on the USF Tampa campus in the Holly G 

Residence Hall. Unknown subjects entered the male victim’s unlocked apartment and struck the victim in 

the head. The victim suffered non-life threatening injuries. 

The suspects involved in this case appear to be two male subjects, one wearing a black, long sleeve shirt 

and black shorts and one wearing a grey short sleeve shirt and black shorts. The male subject in 

green/yellow is wanted for questioning in regards to this incident (see images below).  

        

The circumstances of the incident lead us to believe this was not a random event and there is 

no ongoing threat to the community. This is an active criminal investigation and anyone having 

information regarding the incident or know the identity of the subjects above, is requested to 

contact the USF Police Department (813) 974-TIPS or (813) 974-8477. 

    

Students are encouraged to remember the following safety tips:      
 Lock your doors. 
 Notify the police if anyone or anything looks out of place.  
 If you see something, say something and report suspicious activity immediately by calling 9-1-1. 
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